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 November 28, 2018 
 
 

Hi folks! 

I hope everyone has had a chance to dig out! 
Wow- 3 storm days before December 1st- that’s 
amazing. I will keep a running tally of our Storm 
Days and use of Storm Folders at the bottom of 
each newsletter. I will be sending a separate email 
soon to review some important information about 
the Storm Folders so please keep your eye out for 
it tomorrow! 

Please also sign up for your time slot for next week 
Parent-Teacher Conferences. Sign up sheets will be on 
the Parent Info Table starting this afternoon!  

Don’t forget to sign a copy of your child’s Trimester 1 
Comments and keep one, while giving the other to me 
for filing. They are in the folders on the Parent Table 
as well. 

Thanks and have a great evening! 

Deanna, Cassandra, & Seal 
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DATES TO REMEMBER: 

Week of December 3rd- Student- 
Led Conferences 

Friday, December 21st- Winter 
Solstice Celebration 

December 24-January 1- 
Christmas Vacation! See you on Wed, 
January 2, 2019!! 

 

Congratulations to all the students for sharing 
their work at our potluck celebration- we’re so 

proud of you!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 


